Fremont -N.otlce of Inter_mt to Adopt ?
* Mitigated Negative Declaration

Date: March 22, 2018
To: Public Agencies, Organizations and Interested Parties
From: City of Fremont, Planning Division

Subject: Notice of Public Review and Intent to Adopt a Mitigated Negative Declaration

Pursuant to the State of California Public Resources Code and the Guidelines for Implementation of the
California Environmental Quality Act, as most recently amended, this is to advise that the City of
Fremont has prepared an Initial Study to evaluate the environmental effects of the project identified
below:

Project Title: Canyon View

Project Location: 241 & 243 Morrison Canyon Road, Fremont, CA 94536, City of Fremont,
Alameda County, APN: 507-0630-002-01

Project Description: The applicant is proposing a General Plan Amendment to change the land use
designation of a 1.9-acre site from Hillside Residential (<2.3 dwelling units per acre or <8.7 dwelling
units per acre) to Low Density Residential (2.3 to 8.7 dwelling units per acre), Vesting Tentative Tract
Map No. 8430 to subdivide the site into seven single-family residential lots ranging in size from 7,082
square feet to 13,920 square feet, a Variance to allow a reduction in street frontage for Lots 6 and 7 from
35 feet to 32 feet and 27 feet, respectively, and a Tree Removal Permit to remove a total of 26 trees from
the site located on Morrison Canyon Road and at the end of Queso Place and Espada Place in the Mission
San Jose Community Plan Area.

Based upon the conclusions set forth in the Initial Study, the City of Fremont proposes to adopt a
Mitigated Negative Declaration. The project site is not on a list of hazardous material sites as described
by Government Code 65962.5 (Cortese List).

Public Review Period: A 20-day public review period will begin on March 22, 2018. Written comments
must be submitted to the City of Fremont, Planning Division (address noted below) no later than April 12,
2018. The draft Initial Study/Mitigated Negative Declaration and reference documents are available for
review on the City’s website at: https://fremont.gov/430/Environmental-Review. All environmental
documents are also available for review at 39550 Liberty Street, Fremont.

Public Hearing: The Planning Commission will consider the proposed project and recommendation to
adopt a Mitigated Negative Declaration at a public hearing tentatively scheduled for April 12, 2018 at
7:00 PM in the City Council Chambers located at 3300 Capitol Avenue, Fremont, CA 94538.

Further details may be obtained from Aki Honda Snelling, Associate Planner.
E-mail: asnelling@fremont.gov
Phone: (510) 494-4534
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